
                                                                                                          Roma,  March 28   

Dear Marielle,
I am pleased to invite you at the Mathematics Department in Rome La Sapienza, in 
order to continue our scientific research activity on macroscopic scattering by a 
Langevin bath in contact with an harmonic chain. The scheduled period is June 14-
21. Moreover, my colleagues and I would be glad if you gave a seminar on 
Wednesday 19. The fee will be 155 euro, gross. 

Best regards 

Giada Basile

Università degli Studi di Roma “La Sapienza”
CF 80209930587 PI 02133771002
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